
Attachment 3 – Community Engagement Approach for Port Moody 2050  

City staff and the project consultant will conduct public engagement and share information using 
the following approach: 

With whom are we 
engaging? 

Key audiences: 

Port Moody residents, 
businesses and landowners 

Governments: 
 First Nations
 Adjacent municipalities
 Metro Vancouver

Provincial Agencies and 
Boards: 

 Fraser Health
 School District 43
 TransLink

What is the scope of 
the public 
engagement? 

Key audiences: 

We will ask participants to share 
feedback on some of the key 
changes in the draft OCP and 
directions for community 
evolution. 

Governments and Provincial 
Agencies and Boards:  

We will ask governments and 
provincial agencies and boards 
to share feedback on directions 
in the draft OCP as they relate 
to their specific areas of interest. 

How will we engage? Key audiences: 

Staff will gather feedback 
through in-person and virtual 
engagement sessions and a 
brief online survey available 
through Engage Port Moody, the 
City’s online public engagement 
hub. 

Governments and Provincial 
Agencies and Boards:  

Staff will reach out to 
governments and provincial 
agencies and boards directly to 
obtain input. 

How will we 
communicate? 

Key audiences: 

We will promote engagement 
opportunities for key audiences 
through the City’s usual 
communication channels, which 
typically includes the City’s 
website, social media and digital 
billboards.   

Governments and Provincial 
Agencies and Boards:  

Staff will reach out to 
governments and provincial 
agencies and boards directly to 
obtain input. 
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Civic Committee and Citizen 
Advisory Group members will be 
specifically invited to participate 
in the in-person and virtual 
engagement sessions and the 
online survey. 
 

When will we 
engage? 

Key audiences:  
 
Engagement with key audiences 
will take place in February and 
March 2024. 
 

Governments and Provincial 
Agencies and Boards:  
Engagement with governments 
and provincial agencies and 
boards will take place between 
January and March 2024. 
 

How will we share 
what we heard? 

 
Staff anticipates the community engagement summary will be 
shared with Council in a staff report and with the public via a link to 
the staff report on Engage Port Moody in April 2024. 
 
Registered members of the public who participated in the 
engagement process via Engage Port Moody will receive an email 
letting them know that the summary is available for viewing online. 
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